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From: rossbeal@gci.net <rossbeal@gci.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 4:46 PM
To: Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>
Subject: Electronic gaming
 

Senator Bishop –
I’m writing to ask for your support for SB130 concerning electronic gaming in
Alaska. Some points I’d like to make:
 
The bill uses the existing State of Alaska Regs to support AK non- profits.

It promises to expand the number of AK non-profits that can be served 
( possibly 3x more permittees will be served / receive funding due to this
improved change )

The change will provide additional revenue to the State....quite possibly raising
the net tax revenue from 2mm to as much as 10mm annually. Thank you in
advance of your support for this bill.
 
Ross Beal
Fairbanks, AK
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